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June 8, 2007

Pam Gilroy, Regional Clerk
Regional Municipality of Niagara
2201 St. David’'s Road

P. 0. Box 1042

Thorold, ON L2V 4T7

Dear Mrs. Gilroy:

Re: Memorandum of Understanding — Improving the Planning Function in Niagara

We are pleased to advise that the Council for the Town of Pelham at its meeting of June 4, 2007
passed the following resolution:

THAT Report P-24/07 — Proposed Memorandum of Understanding (MOU)
Planning System in Niagara, Region, Local Municipalities and Niagara
Peninsula Conservation Authority, be received;

AND THAT the recommendation contained therein be approved, as follows:

“THAT, for reasons outlined in P-24/07, Council apprové By-law #2876 (2007) S
authorizing the Mayor and Clerk to sign the Memorandum of Undeérstanding v
with the Region, Area Municipalities and the Niagara Peninsula Conservation

Authority for Improving the Planning Function in Niagara;

AND FURTHER THAT a copy of Council’s decision be forwarded to the
Region, all Area Municipalities and the Niagara Peninsula Conservation
Authority.”

We have enclosed a copy of Town of Pelham By-law #2876(2007) authorizing the Mayor and
Clerk to enter into the MOU, together with the Memorandum of Understanding signed by both
parties.

Yours very truly,
740 -

(Mrs.) NancyjJ” Bozzato, AMCT/ACST
Deputy €lerk

cc: Area Municipalities; NPCA



